Sustainability News

February ,2017

Isuzu Philippines Corporation (hereinafter referred to as "IPC"), approaching the 20t anniversary of its founding,

is proactively holding various CSR activities.

One of these was a forestation activity carried out on February 4 in the Mount Makiling forest reserve (a national



